
Rotary News & Notes  
Announcements: 

 Oshkosh Rotary E-Club 

The newest Oshkosh Rotary 

Club – and E-Club – will have 

its first meeting in May. Contact 

Ryan Ames for more 

information, 

rpames@ramesod.com. 

 

Highway 44 Clean-Up 

 
Thanks to everyone who helped 

clean up potions of Highway 44 

last Saturday. Another 

opportunity to help make 

Oshkosh more beautiful will be 

coming up this summer.  

 

Brewers Game Bus Trip 
 

There is still some room for the 

June 10
th

 trip to Miller Park to 

see the Milwaukee Brewers. 

Tickets (including coach bus 

transportation) are $100 per 

person. Tickets include seats in 

Harley Davidson deck, a buffet 

and two beverages. More than 28 

Rotarians have already signed up 

and there is room for another 12 

people, so the offer is not open 

to non-club members. Dick 

Casey is organizing the trip, 

contact him to reserve your 

tickets: rcasey4424@gmail.com 

or (920) 231-4843. 

 

Back to School Fair 
 

It’s not too early to start thinking 

about the annual Back to School 

Fair. Melody Wollangk is 

looking for a handful of 

Rotarians to help serve on the 

committee. It’s a great 

opportunity for new members to 

get involved (and turn their red 

badge into a blue badge).  
 

Roosevelt Picnic 
The annual picnic at our PAL 

school will be held on 

Wednesday, May 30 starting at 

11:30 a.m. 

 

District 6270 Conference 
 

Don’t forget the annual Rotary 

District 6270 Conference will be 

held April 27-29 in Green Lake. 

There is still time to register. It’s 

a great opportunity to network 

with other Rotarians and to learn 

about district-wide initiatives for 

the upcoming year. Complete 

information is available at 

www.rotary6270.com 

 

Topic:  “Gary Karnar: WIAC” 
 

 

 

2011– 2012 Board 
President: Glenn Curran 
Pres. Elect: Mike Scott 
Past Pres.: Kris Villars 
Secretary: Gerald Krueger 
Treasurer: Kathy Hanson 
Foundation: David Omachinski 
Membership: Vicki Redlin 
Sgt-at-Arms: Dick Ames 

Club Service Chairs 

Lorraine Yarbrough & Emily Dunham 

Community Service Chairs 

Todd Reuss & Lori Davis 

International Service Chairs 

Tom Kloeckner  & Cecil Streeter 

New Generations 

Nicole Peterson & Melody Wollangk 
 
Vocational Service Chairs 

Bonnie Behnke & Colleen Merrill 

Dist. 6270 
  Dist. Gov.: Nancy Rhodes 
  Zone-B A.D.G.: Karen Fredrick 

R.I. President: Kalyan Banerjee 

Calendar of Events 
Upcoming Programs 

  

May 2 
 
 
May 9 
 
 
May 16 
 
 
May 23 
 

RI Foundation, Farmers 
Market 
 
Habitat for Humanity, 
Chet Wesenberg 
 
Tom Shepeck, Outbound 
Exchange Student 
 
Max Gamerdinger, Green 
Lake Rotary Project 
 

Recurring Events 
2nd Mon. 
(May 14) 

Club Board Meeting 
4:00 – 5:30, Robbins 

Other Rotary Events 
April 
27-29 
 
June 
10 
 

Rotary District 6270 
Conference 
 
Brewers Game Bus Trip 
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Oshkosh Interact at 

District Conference 
 

Interact members from Oshkosh 

North High School are interested 

in attending the annual Rotary 

District 6270 Conference this 

weekend, but need sponsors. The 

cost for each Interact member is 

$50 per student. If you are in a 

position to help – please contact 

John Hobbins. Thank you. 

Three Club Social  

Thanks to everyone who 

attended the Rotary Social last 

week at the Algoma Club. It was 

a great opportunity to connect 

with members of Oshkosh’s 

other Rotary clubs and to learn 

about the visiting Group Study 

Exchange (GSE) Team from 

Australia. 

Scholarships 
 

The Oshkosh Southwest Rotary 

Club will once again be 

awarding thousands of dollars in 

scholarships to local students. 

More than 20 students have 

applied for financial assistance. 

If you are interested in serving 

on the committee that evaluates 

applications and awards 

scholarship dollars, contact 

Nicole Peterson or Melody 

Wollangk 

 

Flying Rotarians at EAA 

 

The annual Experimental 

Aircraft Association AirVenture 

is just around the corner, and 

we’re happy to announce our 

keynote speaker for the Flying 

Rotarian Picnic: a member of the 

Tuskegee Airmen! Mark your 

calendars for Wednesday, July 

25
th

.  

 

Content for The Hub 
 

Southwest Rotary Club 

members, many of you may not 

know the origins of content for 

our weekly club newsletter – 

The Hub. Information here is put 

together on a weekly basis from 

a variety of sources including 

announcements at our meetings, 

submissions, and content from 

both the Rotary District 6270 

and Rotary International 

websites.  

 

Each week, I take notes at our 

meetings and then try to get all 

Rotary related announcements 

into The Hub. Many club 

members also submit content 

directly to me through email.  

 

For the next few months, as I 

transition into a new 

professional opportunity (I’ve 

moved from The Grand to the 

Oshkosh Convention and 

Visitors Bureau) my schedule 

may not be as flexible as it once 

was (I may miss a couple 

meetings until I get my new 

schedule under control). So – if 

you are making an important 

announcement at our weekly 

meeting, please also take a 

moment to e-mail the content 

directly to me so that it will 

appear in our newsletter. Thanks 

in advance for your help.  

-Jeff Potts 

pottse@gmail.com 

Weekly Invocations 

March      Kent Mosebach 

Weekly Greeters                                              
 

April 25        Patty Shea & Terry Chier 

 

May 2     Shelly Reinke & Steve Seidel 

 

May 9        John Davis & Barb Herzog 

 

May 16      Cecil Streeter & Jeff Potts 

 

The Hub – Info Please! 
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org 

 

The District Website 
http://rotary6270.org  

 

Visit RI’s Website 
http://www.rotary.org 

 

Have information for The 

HUB?  Submit it no later 

than noon on Tuesday to 

pottse@gmail.com  

 

       

 

Of the things we think, say 

or do: 

1. Is it the truth? 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

3. Will it build good will 

and better friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned? 

The Four 

Way Test 
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